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NTM 19/25 
RIVER CLYDE – GREENOCK OCEAN TERMINAL 

FIREWORK DISPLAY 
 

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that there will be a fireworks display from a floating barge 
commencing at 2215 1st August 2025 lasting for 5 minutes.  The tug “Challenger” and 
Barge CW8 will be positioned in the main navigation channel and require to have a 
minimum of 50m exclusion zone.  Vessel traffic may be restricted during the display. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949-6651 (recorded line). 
 

 
 
 

Tug Challenger 

 
 


